
Camp Erin®
 

Las Vegas 

A Grief Support Camp for Kids & Teens 

June 1st—3rd 2018 

Camp Erin Las Vegas is a three-day overnight camp for children and teens, 6 to 17 who have 

experienced the death of  someone close to them. Facilitated by professional staff from Nathan 

Adelson Hospice and trained volunteers, Camp Erin is offered free of charge to children and teens 

throughout Southern Nevada. 

At Camp Erin, children and teens have an opportunity to be around other children and teens who 

have experienced similar losses. They participate in fun activities (archery, rock climbing, and arts 

and crafts) as well as  activities designed to help them understand and process their grief. 

Applications are available at The Center for Compassionate Care, 4131 Swenson Street, Las 

Vegas, NV 89119 or on-line at: www.nah.org/center-for-compassionate-care/camp-erin. 

Please contact Jennifer Mauceri at 702-796-3185 or jmauceri@nah.org for more information or to 

request an application to this year’s camp. Please note that space is limited and campers are 

accepted on a first-come, first-serve basis. Preference is given to first-time Camp Erin attendees. 

Children from military families are invited and encouraged to apply. 


